Announcements September 12, 2021

1. The Administrative Council and PRG will be meeting on
Tuesday, September 14" at 7pm.

2 Our Confirmation class will be confirmed on Sunday,
September 26™ after waiting patiently for over a year! Please
come and support them with your presence!

3. The UMYF is still looking for some wood to use for their
monthly bonfires. If you can assist in any way please reach
out to Lauren or the church office. They are also looking for
giant Jenga, Connect Four, and corn hole boards/bags. If you
are a DIY er and would be willing to make this for them
please see Lauren for the plans, or if you have any of these
and are willing to donate them let Lauren know.

4. We are looking for people to sponsor the flowers each week.
The cost is $35 and you can pay for them online or you may
write a check with flowers on the memo line. If you would
like to sponsor a week, email the church office and let
[auren know what week and who the flowers are in honor
and/or memory of.

5. We had our first in-person intergenerational Sunday School
class today! Compassion Camp: Changing the World with
Lovingkindness, is about learning about compassion for
others, ourselves and the world. Come and learn with us! We
will be meeting in Lewis Hall every Sunday morning at
10am.



